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Dear Mark Foster - SNF Env. Coordinator,

| rode into Shoshone National Forest on muleback this summer. It is stunning country, and the trips | took could
not have been made if we had shared the trail with motorized users.

Wyoming has tens of thousands of miles of backcountry drives, 4WD routes, ATV trails, and snowmobile trails.
To protect one of the last extensive roadless areas IN THE WORLD is important.

It is good for the local economy. The guests who paid for our pack trips employ outfitters and other hospitality
and tourism workers.

But the main reason to keep Shoshone roadless is not economic. It is a quiet, wild legacy that cannot be
replaced.

Sincerely,

AMY NAGLER



